
Cost Share 

Does your proposal require a cost share commitment from the Vice President for 
Research? If so, please plan to meet with the Vice President (or the Associate 
Vice President for Research) at least a week prior to the proposal deadline to 
discuss the project and the required commitment. Be prepared to present a 
complete proposal budget that has been reviewed by the Office of Research 
Administration.  

This will help ensure that financial support is available and appropriate, and the 
financial commitment is documented. This is especially important in this tight 
budget environment.  

The Vice President for Research is committed to furthering the research mission 
of USM, and that includes providing financial assistance when it is appropriate 
and necessary.  


